Congresswoman Carolyn Maloney

New York 12th Congressional District

Rayburn House Office Building, 2308

Washington, DC 20515

Re:  Please Support Energy Innovation and Carbon Dividend Act

Dear Congresswoman Maloney,

I am a constituent and a voter, and climate change is a high priority issue for me. 

I'm excited that the Energy Innovation and Carbon Dividend Act has been reintroduced in the US House of Representatives. 

When enacted, this bipartisan legislation will lead to a healthy, stable, and prosperous America.  I'm writing today to ask you to support this important legislation.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,
